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REGIONAL DISTRICT OF CENTRAL KOOTENAY 

Boil Water Notice RESCINDED 
 

Effective: September 11, 2020  
 

Boil Water Notice RESCINDED 
for the Woodland Heights Water System  

 

 

The Regional District of Central Kootenay is pleased to announce that 
effective immediately the Boil Water Notice issued for users on the 
Woodland Heights Water System has been rescinded. 

On Monday, September 7, 2020 the Regional District of Central Kootenay 
(RDCK) issued a Boil Water Notice due to  failed reservoir float valve that 
caused the reservoir to empty and depressurize the distribution system.  
This depressurization had created a potential for the backflow of 
contaminants to enter the water system.  The repairs have been made and 
water quality tests indicate that the water quality is good.   

The RDCK appreciates Woodland Heights water users’ cooperation and 
patience during this time and apologizes for the inconvenience 
experienced.  

For more information and frequently asked questions about water 
quality visit our website at www.rdck.ca/water, or contact RDCK Water 
Services by email at watercontact@rdck.bc.ca or by phone at  
1-800-268-7325. 

 

 

Sign up for our FREE notifications service to receive important information on your 
water system via text, email, or phone call by visiting rdck.ca/water and clicking on 
the link provided, or installing the Mobile App – Voyent Alert! – from the App Store 
or Google Play. For assistance in signing up, please call 1-833-223-2662.  
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